
 

                                                                                                    
 
 
 

Tuesday 11th February 2025 
 
Year 1 and 2 Bee pollination workshop 

 
        
Dear Parents/ Carers,  
 
Next half term, to enhance their learning in science, the children in Year 1 and 2 will have 
the opportunity to take part in a workshop all about bee and insect pollination. The children 
will take a look into a hive and have the opportunity to ask questions to the beekeeper 
himself. As part of this workshop, children will also have the chance to make wax candles 
and a paper bee.  
 

Details are as follows-  
 
Date:              Friday 21st March 
 
Time:               School day as normal 
 
Place:   Enfield Heights Academy 
 
Cost:  A voluntary contribution of £1.00 is necessary to cover the cost of the 

workshops otherwise the workshop will not go ahead. Please make payments 
through Arbor. 

 
Lunch:  Children will have lunch as normal.  
 
                       
Full school uniform must be worn. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Cetin Salik 
Science Lead 
KS1 Teaching and Learning Lead 
 
 


